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From: Mark Hendrie >
Sent: 01 June 2021 09:19
To: localplan
Subject:  

 - Local Biodiversity Sites 
Attachments: SKM_C224e21060109050.pdf

CAUTION: External Email  

 
Morning, 
 
I refer to the attached letter from you dated 19 May 2021 and note the following: 
 

1.  
2. ; 
3.  

 
4. The first main point is that my house and the surrounding gardens need to be taken outside the red line; 
5. The other problem is we were going to use the land for rough grazing and keep sheep or deer; and 
6. In no way do we want the land restricted or we are made liable for any costs. 

 
Despite what I have noted above: 
 

A. Please don’t think we are against what you stand for and we are eager to meet, walk around the land and 
discuss ways to preserve the moss; and 

B. Your idea of removing the forest and blocking up water is fine by us if it helps you preserve the moss. 
 
We love our land and we live there because we love being outdoors so we appreciate what you are trying to do and 
in no way would we do anything to the moss so overall there is nothing really for you to worry about. 
 
Please have a think about what I have noted above and please come back to me at your earliest convenience. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mark 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

  
 

 
 
COVID-19 Outbreak 
 
Please note, our staff may be working remotely. As a result, we would encourage you to communicate with us by email. 
We thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Ralph Hendrie Legal are following the guidance given by the UK Government and have implemented our business continuity 
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plans which are designed to keep our operations running and ensure that any impact on our clients is minimised. Our 
technology and processes allow the majority of our staff to work remotely from home and to maintain the best service we can 
provide to our clients and business colleagues. Our priority is to safeguard our employees whilst continuing to minimise the 
impact on the services we can provide. We are monitoring the Government advice and we will adapt our plans accordingly. 

Ralph Hendrie Legal is a trading name of Hendrie Legal Limited Registered in Scotland (No. 615551) Registered Office: Murrayburgh House, 17 
Corstorphine Road, Edinburgh, EH12 6DD. The information in this e-mail is intended only for the individual or organisation to whom it is 
addressed. If you receive this e-mail by mistake please notify the sender immediately and note that you must not copy, store or distribute the 
contents in any way. You should perform your own virus checks before opening any attachments as the sender does not accept any liability for 
their contents. Any views or opinions expressed in this message are those of the author and not necessarily those of the company 
 
 














